
ATTACHMENT F 

 

APPROVAL TO CLOSE THE LIBRARY FOR STAFF INSTITUTE DAY 

 

     We would like to request that the Library be closed to patrons on Friday, August 21, 2015 for staff 

institute day. The day will be composed of many small classes lead by staff introducing other staff to 

new services, tools, or programs at the Library.   

Therefore be it resolved, that the Library will be closed to the public for a staff institute training day on 

Friday, August 21, 2015. 


